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Club Information 

President:  Vic Welland 
Vice President:  Seth Nagy 
Treasurer: Don Bourdon 
Secretary: John Limbrunner 
Safety Officer: Ron Miller 
Field Marshall: Ron Miller 
Assistant Field Marshall:  Volunteer? 
Intro Pilots: Seth Nagy, Vic Welland,  

        & Ron Miller 
Webmaster: Chris Roberts 

 

A Note From The President 
 

Prez sez: 
 
This year I have been repeating a theme 
of opportunity. So far I give our club and 

members a great big thumbs up. Why? 

So far we have had excellent support 
and participation in our events and club 

work days. Getting out to the field to fly 

and interact with each other is what will 
be key to keeping our club and hobby 

solid in the future. The Fun Soar was in 

my opinion as good as it gets. We had 
planes in the air most of the day with a 

lot of thermal activity keeping many up 

for long flight times. The visitors 

from Forest City remarked on how neat 
it was to see the variety of methods we 

used to launch the planes, some of 

which they had only read about but 
never actually seen. Getting to 

experience this variety is wonderful. 

We are getting ready to host the Speed 
Rally next week. I have had phone calls 

and emails from pilots again coming 

from some pretty long distances to fly 
with us and all the other speed demons 

we can muster.  

At the meeting I will be asking for some 
volunteers to help on the 25th so we can 

once again have a great event...seize the 

opportunity. 

 
  
Get out there and Fly! 

  
Vic 
 

Meeting Agenda 

Caldwell Aero Modelers Agenda 

June 21, 2011 

Welcome Everyone 

Approve Meeting Agenda 

Approve May Minutes 

Approve New Member Applications 

Reports 

    Treasurer Report 

    Membership Report 

    Safety Report 

    Field Report 

    Intro Pilot Report 

Old Business  

New Business 

Announcements                         

Monthly Presentation -- TBD 

Adjourn until July 19 at the field 

Auction & Show-N-Tell -- TBD 

 



CAM Meeting Minutes 
 

May 24, 2011  
CAM Meeting Minutes 
  

Vic Welland called the meeting to order at 
7:02 PM. 
The meeting’s agenda was approved as 

submitted. 
The April meeting minutes were approved. 
New member applications – None. 

Treasurer’s report – A $40 check written 
for mowing.  New balance is $1,315.88. 

Safety report – None. 
Field report – The new tables are holding 
up well.  It was reported that there is some 

stress in the runway fabric in two spots.  Don 
and Seth volunteered to attempt to repair it 
Saturday. 

Intro pilot report – It was reported that 
Bobby is learning about Gorilla glue and foam 
planes. 

Old business:  A new wind sock is up but 
no one knew its source. 
New business:  The topic for next months 

meeting will be building techniques.  
Members are encouraged to share 
construction tips.  To entice new builders, 

Balsa USA has a new basic kit with an 80 
page manual containing 600 pictures, just 

the thing to get a new builder thru the 
process.  Volunteers are needed for the 
Speed Rally; frequency control, fee collector, 

score keeper, announcer, etc.  If you’d like to 
help call Vic.  We also need some help with 
field prep on Friday 6/24. 

 
The CAM Speed Rally will be held 6/25.  Mike 
McGarvey will be catering the event. 

 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:50 PM. 

Next meeting will be Tuesday, June 21 at 

7:00 pm at the flying field. 
        

 

A little humor from around the patch: 

 
 
Apparently, hell hath no fury like an 

immigration official scorned. An officer in the 

U.K. placed his wife on a terrorist watch list 

while she was visiting family in Pakistan, 

preventing her from returning home for three 

years. 

Be safe - John  

 


